
To,
Dr. Vadiraj V Katti
Principal,
Karnatak Law Soceity's Vishwanathrao Deshpande Institute of Technology,
Udyog Vidya Nagar, Dandeli Road, Haliyal – 581329, Karnataka

Subject       :  Letter of appreciation-Reg.
Reference   :  One week FDP on Moodle- Learning Management System in 
association with IIT Bombay-ST.

                                                          
Dear Sir, 

On  behalf  of  the  IIT  Bombay-ST  team,  I  would  like  to  thank  you  and
appreciate   the  excellent  support  provided  by  Karnatak  Law  Soceity's
Vishwanathrao  Deshpande  Institute  of  Technology,  Haliyal  in  organizing  and
hosting of One week Faculty Development Program (FDP) in association with IIT
Bombay-ST on Moodle- Learning Management System from 4th May to 8th  May,
2020. The  program  which  was  intended  for  the  faculty  members  and  research
scholars across the country. The record number of participants registered for  FDP
over 2150 members from 12 different states and union territory. The participants were
significantly  benefited  by  the  FDP and  happy  with  the  way  of  organizing  from
registration process to examination conduction on 10rd May, 2020. 

The support and dedication by FDP Convenor Prof. Gururaj Hatti, Assistant
Professor of Mechanical Engineering Department,  was outstanding  throughout the
program. We are grateful for the excellent cooperation from management, principal
and other supporting staff. 

We  look  forward  to  an  active  continuation  of  events  organization  with
KLSVDIT, Haliyal in future. 




